Immigration Character Reference Letter – Sample 2

May 1, 2017
To Whom It May Concern:
I am submitting this letter in support of Eugenio Cruz’s application for permanent residency in the United States.
My name is Jess O’Connor, and I am a social worker with Valleyway Human Services and a U.S. citizen. I have known Mr. Cruz for nearly two years, since he moved in next-door to me in July 2015.
In this time, I have found Mr. Cruz to be a kind, earnest, trustworthy, and hardworking man. He is the consummate neighbor and has quickly established himself as a pillar in our local community.
On several occasions last winter, completely unprompted, Mr. Cruz shoveled my entire driveway. He regularly assists elderly neighbors with household tasks, and twice volunteered as an organizer of the annual Labor Day block party.
If his application for permanent residency is approved, I have no doubt that he will continue to give back to his local community, and to the wider national one.
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
Jess O’Connor

